
The Rally Working Party 
and

The KC Accredited Rally Trainers
Are presenting a 'Changes' seminar

The seminar will cover the confirmed changes to the Rally Rules & Regulations

which will be coming into effect on 1st January 2019

The day is open to everyone, judges, handlers or trainers - anyone who has an interest

in KC Rally. Come and find out how the changes might affect you, 

 and meet the new KC Accredited Rally Judges Trainers

DATE:-   Saturday 10th November 2018

VENUE:-  Wood End Village Hall

Tamworth Road

Wood End   

CV9 2QH

5mins from jcn 10 M42

COST:- £25.00

TIME:- 10.00 - 4.00

There will be frequent Question and Answer sessions, so make a note of 

any questions relating to the changes you would like to ask.

To book your place on this seminar please send your payment and booking slip to:-

Julia Bodsworth, 4 Sycamore Road, Kingsbury, Tamworth, B78 2JE

Cheques made payable to J.Bodsworth.

Contact Julia to arrange Bank Transfer or PayPal payment

KC Rally 'Changes' seminar. Saturday 10th November 2018

Name…………………………………………………….. Phone Number…………………………………………………

Address………………………………………………….. e-mail………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………..

PLEASE NOTE:- Hot & cold drinks, & light refreshements (cake/biscuits) will be available all

day, but please bring your own lunch.

Any questions contact Julia on 07976587098 OR juliabsuzuki@hotmail.com


